
Jeff Whitey 
1465 I Street 

Coos Bay, Oregon 97420 
541-269-4670 

Re: HB 3362 

Please find this submission as written testimony in opposition to House Bill 3362. 
I find the leadership that introduces taxes on the public without a vote of the 
people should not occur. In addition to introduce taxation without having it 
directly accountable to specific issues and projects results in another government 
uncontrolled spending. Our state leaders should begin to focus on spending cuts 
and accountable government oversight. Take the current state of the Department 
of Transportation budget and spending. Shall we also look back at the previous 
government lead ACA. Yes, federal funds but a disaster project non the less. Our 
country is trending to accountable government. Our Democratic majority needs to 
focus on cutting spending and accountable management of what they have been 
entrusted to as elected officials. No to taxes and new money and more leadership 
on doing less with what we citizens all ready give you.


Jeff Whitey


Coos Bay Oregon


Footer 1


